
Important Contacts

Getting an Address
Addresses for new sites are assigned 
through the 911 Coordinator, located 
with the County Engineer’s o�ce.  You 
can contact them at 979-826-7702.

General Permits
Most construction-related permits, such 
as septic  and culverts, are handled 
through the Waller County Engineering 
Department.   You can also �nd �ood 
area information here.   You can contact 
them at 979-826-7670.

Fire Codes
Waller County has adopted the 2009 
International Fire Code and applies to 
most new construction projects within 
the unincorporated areas of the county.  
If you are planning a new building, or a 
substantial remodel to an existing build-
ing within the county, please visit the 
county web site for more information, or 
call 979-826-7670. 

Planning Your Project 
in Waller County

Waller County is a business-friendly community open to 
quality business and development projects.  To help make 
your project go smoother we have prepared this short 
brochure to give you important information you need 
before starting a project within the county.

If you need professional engineering and construction 
services, call the WCEDP at 979-921-9059.  We have partner 
members that have experience working in Waller County

G&W Water Supply
If you are looking north of US Hwy 290, you need to 
know that a CCN has been issued to G&W  Water 
Supply Corp.  Before starting a project, call 
them at 936-372-9858.

Brookshire Katy Drainage District
If you are considering a location within the Brookshire 
Katy Drainage District, you will need to obtain addi-
tional permitting.  For more information, contact the 
district o�ce at 281-375-5430, or visit them at 
www.bkddonline.com.


